
April 11, 2019 

 

To: Electoral Areas Services Committee 

Re: Jeepaplooza Temporary Use Permit Application for event on Forbidden 

Plateau Road May 15 – 21, 2019. 

Thank you for the notice of this upcoming event and the opportunity to provide 

feedback.  As neighbours to this event we have some concerns – mostly about 

noise: 

1. A four day event (7 days in total) with 600 participants/vendors/volunteers 

and the required services will be a disruption to our rural residential 

neighbourhood. 

2. We are concerned about the volume of the live music and how many of the 

4 – 7 days it will be played. 

3. In the past, this property has been the location for other very loud and late 

events – we are concerned that this event will turn into another very 

unpleasant long weekend at our home. 

4. We are concerned with a precedent being set with these events as 

acceptance to one event can lead to more.  One event, if proven to be 

reasonably quiet and non-disruptive to our lives may be acceptable. 

Overall, we were satisfied with how this event was run last year by Jeepaplooza 

and impressed by their fundraising success.  We would prefer if the event were 

for less days and the noise (music +?) was limited in volume, lateness and number 

of days (1?). 

Sincerely, 

Paul & Tracy Rebitt 

Forbidden Plateau Road 

 

 


